
John A. Rowland High School 

 
RHS College & Career Center Presents: 

 

College Information Night  
March 6, 2008 at 6:30PM 

Raider Gym 
 

Students and their parents are invited to hear 
Paul Kanarek, President of Princeton Review, address preparation 

necessary for success in college.   
 

Additionally, in breakout sessions, representatives from the 
University of California, California State University, the 

community colleges and the private colleges will have information 
about their specific admission requirements.  

Presentations will be made in English, Mandarin, Korean, and 
Spanish.  Language locations will be announced at the meeting in 

the gym at 6:30. 
 

Please join us for this exciting opportunity in 
preparing students for college success! 

 
Please be on time for this event. 

For more information contact Elizabeth Pineda at 626-965-3448, ext. 3317. 


